
 

 

   
     

 

Psychological 
Support offer 

following 
Southport Incident 

on 29th July 2024 

 

Date of meeting: 11 September 2024 

Report to:  Health and Wellbeing Board 

Report of:   
Executive Director - Adult Social Care, Health and Wellbeing (Place 

Director) 

Wards affected: (All Wards) 

Exempt/confidential 
report: 

No 

Contact Officer(s): 

Deborah Butcher - Executive Director - Adult Social Care, Health and 
Wellbeing (Place Director) 
 

Nadine Carroll - Assistant Director of Education Excellence 
 

Kerrie France -Associate Director of Quality and Safety Improvement, 
NHS Cheshire and Merseyside 

Email:  

deborah.butcher@sefton.gov.uk  
 

nadine.carroll@sefton.gov.uk  
 

Kerrie.France@cheshireandmerseyside.nhs.uk 

 

Purpose / Summary of Presentation: 

 
To inform the Health and Wellbeing Board of the Psychological Support Response following the 

Southport Incident on 28th July 2024 and the roles of the Psychological Care Co-ordination Group. 
 

 
Recommendation(s) 

 

That the Health and Wellbeing Board note the presentation.  
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